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2023 July 26 

 

From: MLCA Development <development@mardaloop.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 2:39 PM 

To: Friedman, Jarred B. <Jarred.Friedman@calgary.ca> 

Subject: [External] Re: LOC2023-0155 - 3903 and 3907 - 16 ST SW 

Hello Jarred,  

Thank you so much for including me in this email we at the MLCA do not have anything particular to say 

about this project as it's a smaller scale project except that it is addressing the need for more mid scale 

units and the interior courtyard is a very welcome addition to this type of build.   

 

Kindly,  

 

Kim Kemper  

Director - Planning + Development MLCA 

M 403-966-1907 

E  development@mardaloop.com 
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